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See reverse side 

for more
information

APRIL 2024

Charlotte-Mecklenburg Storm Water Services and
United of Carolinas, Inc. continue with construction. 
Thank you for your patience.

Project update

Road Closures

• On April 8, Sharon Woods Lane will close as     	
   construction continues. The closure is anticipated 	
   to last 60 days. 
• On April 8, Wamath Drive will close between 		
   Cutchin Drive and Chaucer Drive. The closure is 	
   anticipated to last 12 days. 
• Access to residences will be maintained.
• To ensure the safety of motorists, pedestrians and 	
   crew, please follow all signs.

For more information:
Jeremy Wallace
Senior Construction Inspector
Jeremy.Wallace@charlottenc.gov
980-275-0629

Shawn McDonald, PE, CPESC
Project Manager
Shawn.McDonald@charlottenc.gov
980-297-9243

Charlotte Storm Water Services
4100 W Tyvola Road
Charlotte, NC 28208


